
NOTICE OF INTENTION 
 

WELWYN HATFIELD BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

THE BOROUGH OF WELWYN HATFIELD (VARIOUS CAR PARKS) (OFF-STREET PARKING PLACES) ORDER 
2017 (AMENDMENT NO.5) ORDER 202X 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council (pursuant to arrangement made with Hertfordshire 
County Council) proposes to make the above Order under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 to amend Traffic Regulation 
Orders in relating to Various Car Parks, Welwyn Garden City as specified in the Schedule to this Notice. 
 
Full details of the proposals may be viewed at https://www.welhat.gov.uk/parking-consultations or upon appointment during 
reception opening hours at Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council, The Campus, Welwyn Garden City from Wednesday 16 
October 2024. A copy of the documents can also be sent via post during this period upon request. 
  
General enquiries relating to the proposals should be referred to Matthew McCann Parking Services Team Leader, Council 
Offices, Welwyn Garden City, AL8 6AE. Tel: 01707 357000. Email: parkingservices@welhat.gov.uk  
 
Objections to the proposals should be made in writing via post to Geoff Sampson, Council Offices, The Campus, Welwyn 
Garden City, Herts AL8 6AE OR by email at parkingservices@welhat.gov.uk by Friday 8 November 2024, stating the 
grounds on which they are made.  
 
SCHEDULE 1: Insert an article relating to  
Provision for disabled badge holders 3 hour free maximum parking period when displaying a valid disabled person’s badge 
and parking disc clock in the following pay and display car parks: Hunters Bridge, Cherry Tree, Campus East Lower, Campus 
East Upper. 
 
 
Geoff Sampson 
Assistant Director (Regeneration 
and Economic Development) 
Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council  
16 October 2024 

 

Consulting on this scheme is a statutory duty of Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council. Any 
personal data you provide in responding to this Notice will be treated as confidential but will be 
shared with WHBC Officers; Borough Councillors and contracted third parties who are involved 
in the statutory process. We will not share identifiable data with third parties outside of the 
statutory process. Guidance on your rights in respect of personal data are published in the 
Privacy Policy on our website, www.welhat.gov.uk 
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